
 

 
Calling all changemakers and storytellers! ꚁꚂ 
 

We're gearing up for our "Viksit Bharat @2047" E-Newsletter: 'अßयुदय' and we're 
thrilled to invite both faculty and students to contribute their voices! Share your visionary 
insights, powerful stories or thought-provoking poems on India's journey towards 
development. Whether it's about technology, education, healthcare, or any other sector, we're 
looking for content that showcases India's progress and vision for the future. Let's inspire others 
and drive positive change together! ꗏꗐꗑꗒꙟꙠꙡꙢꙣ홆홇홈 

 
Submit your contributions now and be part of history in the making! 꾟꾠꾤꾥꾡꾢꾣 #ViksitBharat2047  
 
• All the entries should be enclosed with a PASSPORT SIZE photograph. Important 

credentials such as Name, Course, Year and Contact Number should be mentioned in the 
document and the subject line of the mail. 

• Entries acceptable in both English & Hindi language. 
• Entries should be submitted through e-mail on the following e-mail address: 

viksit.bharat@pgdav.du.ac.in  
 
• Last date of submission: 7th April 2024 
 
 
For further details, please contact:  
 
Khushi Singh: 9971485057 
Deeptanu:                9077835057 


